BOSTON UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF EDUCATION

84 EXETER STREET
BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS

October 16, 1942

Dear Sir:

I am making a survey of a few selected colleges and universities of the country in an effort to determine how they have altered their physical education service programs to meet the need for improved fitness among college men.

You will note that the enclosed questionnaire is set up on the basis of a comparison of the 1941-42 and the 1942-43 programs. To give a more complete picture of your program the back of the questionnaire may be used for supplementary information.

Information relative to specific institutions will be kept confidential, as I am interested solely in making generalizations from the colleges and universities covered by this survey.

Your cooperation in filling out the enclosed questionnaire will be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

Lawrence Rarick, Assistant Professor of Physical Education

X Please check here if you want a summary of this survey.